
To celebrate our 10 year anniversary we will have many offers and 
discounts over the next 6 months from Dental Implants to Teeth 
Whitening and Facial Aesthetics. Please do take advantage of 
these and ask at reception, call us or check our website for more 
information, and to download discount vouchers.

Our facial aesthetics evenings have become increasingly popular, 
so please don’t forget to secure your appointment as there are 
limited places at these. 

We would like to welcome some of our new members of the Solihull 
Dental Centre team.  Inderdip Atthi is our new dental hygienist and 
our 2 trainee dental nurses are Megan Mills and Sumun Yaseen. 

We would also like to wish Dr Sidhu a fond farewell and best of luck 
as he will be leaving us after 6 years. 

Finally, all of us at the practice send our warmest congratulations to 
Dr Bhanji who got married in April this year.

Wishing you all the best for the remainder of 2016!
 

Denise Kemp  Practice Manager  

Practice News
This year is a special one for 
the Solihull Dental Centre 
since this November we 
celebrate our 10 year 
anniversary.
Although the practice 
historically dates back to the 
early 1950s and has had 

different generations of dentists and staff, this will 
be our 10th anniversary under Dr Sacranie.
 
In the past 10 years the practice has undergone a significant 
transformation from a 2 surgery practice to a 5 surgery practice 
with 2 decontamination rooms and 2 comfortable waiting rooms. 
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